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Authority (EBA) 

 
josemanuel.campa@eba.europa.eu 

 

Sent by email 

 

Subject:  Request for advice to the EBA regarding green loans and mortgages  

Dear José Manuel, 

 

Please see attached a request for advice to the European Banking Authority on green loans.  

My services stand ready for regular exchanges on the progress of the advice and to support 

the EBA in completing this advice as efficiently as possible.  

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and I look forward to receiving the advice. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

John BERRIGAN  

 

Contacts: RAJCHL, Andreas, tel. +32 229-90045, Andreas.RAJCHL@ec.europa.eu 

      BUTTIN, Emmanuel, tel. +32 229-83762, Emmanuel.BUTTIN@ec.europa.eu 

Enclosure: Request for advice on green loans and mortgages 

c.c.: Alexandra Jour-Schroeder, Marcel Haag, Elisabetta Siracusa, Benoît 

Mesnard, Martin Spolc, Almoro Rubin de Cervin, Eric Ducoulombier, 

Albane Demblans (DG FISMA) 
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